
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INDIAN QUEENS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Suncrest Estate Indian Queens TR9 6QZ      01726 860540 or email secretary@indianqueensschool.org                    www.indianqueensschool.org 

NEWSLETTER NO. 16                                               SUMMER TERM 2021                          Friday 23rd April  2021 

Welcome back 

It has been lovely to welcome back all the children this week.  We hope you all had a lovely Easter 

break and that the children have a great summer term! 

Confirmation of Term Dates for 2021 

(These are also available on the school 

website) 

 

SUMMER TERM 19 April – 23 July 2021  

(HALF TERM 31 May – 4 June 2021) 

 

Confirmation of Staff training days: 

25th June 2021 

21st 22nd & 23rd July 2021 

 

 

 

Mrs Roberts 

Mrs Roberts will be undergoing a knee operation at the end of April so will be working from home, from 

now until she has fully recovered, and hopes to return to school at some point in June. 

Miss Harris will be standing in for Mrs Roberts during this time, so Mrs Rutter will be teaching in 

Shoshone on a Thursday and Friday. 

We would like to wish Mrs Roberts a speedy recovery from her operation and look forward to seeing 

her back in school when she returns. 

 

 

Safeguarding Children 

If you are worried about a child and need to talk to someone, please remember the 

NSPCC are there to support you with any concerns you may have. 

The NSPCC helpine number for help, advice and support is 0808 800 5000, and email 

address is help@nspcc.org.uk 

For under 18s needing free, confidential advice and support, the number is 0800 1111 

We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 14th May.  
More information will follow closer to the time. 
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